
       

       

                                                                                                         
       

 Dear Parent/Carer                                                        9th November 2016 

 

Christmas Lunch this year will be on Friday 9th December 2016. 

The cost of the meal is £2.00.  If you would like your child to have a 

Christmas Lunch please complete and return the form below, together 

with payment, to the school office no later than Friday 25th November 

2016.   

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. O. Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Christmas Lunch 9th December 2016 

 

Name of Child……………………………….     

Class………………………………………… 

 

I would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch and enclose £2.00   

 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a lunch       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                              
                                  

 

  

 

 

              

   
  

                                                                                              

                                  

  

 

 

 


